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Welcome to our August 2023 news e-blast - sharing our "Top Three" focus 
items for this month.  As always, reach out to us with any questions and follow 

us on our social media platforms! 

AAA7 Recognized at National Association Conference 

AAA7 Partners with Ohio Senior Medicare Patrol 

August is National Immunization Month 
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The AAA7 was recently presented with an
Aging Achievement Award from our
national association, USAging, for our
"Porch Talk" telephone reassurance
program.  The AAA7 received the award last
month at USAging's National Conference
held in Salt Lake City, Utah. Click here to
read more. 

The Ohio Senior Medicare Patrol (SMP) recently announced its partnership with
multiple Area Agencies on Aging across Ohio, including the AAA7, to drive
awareness of medical identity theft and stop scammers in their tracks.
Representatives from the AAA7 will soon begin efforts to teach people about these
types of fraud  - how to protect yourself and what to do if you suspect fraud.  
Click here to read more. 

National Immunization Month is an annual observance held in August to highlight
the importance of routine vaccination for people of all ages.  Take time this month
to educate yourself about recommended vaccines for yourself and your family. The
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention has immunization schedules online that
list recommended vaccines for different age groups, travelers, and those who are
pregnant.  Click here to learn more. 

https://www.aaa7.org/Portals/_AgencySite/newsreleases/2023/USAging%20Achievement%20Award%202023.pdf
https://www.aaa7.org/Portals/_AgencySite/newsreleases/2023/SMP%20Partnership%202023.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/index.html

